TOWER VIEWS—CLINTON UMC

August 9, 2023

Coming soon!



Backyard Bash Wednesday!

Backyard Bash with be **August** 16th from 6 to 8PM and will feature pies! So bring your pies!

One thousand dollars in donations will get Duane Harms a pie of swimming and in the face. \$2.000 in donations will

get Jennifer Kiely a pie in the face and \$3,000 in donations will get Monty Stratton a grades 6-12. pie in the face. If you want to donate, put pies in the memo of your check and drop in the offering plate. All money raised will go to the Rainbow Network.

Blessing of the backpacks!



Kids bring your backpacks on August 20th to any service for a special blessing. What a great way to start the school year!

Youth Swim Party!

Join Emma and Jared for a night pizza! Sunday, August 20th from



6:00-7:30 PM at the Artesian Park pool for





Dear Church Family,

Thank you so much for the Mexican lunch party. Thanks also for the Chamber gift certificates. I'm sure I'll find something special to buy! Wishing you all good things! Kathy

Meredith Cooper Retirement Reception!

August 24, 2023

5-7 PM

Elks Lodge Banquet Room

115 W. Franklin

For more information contact Virginia Graham

660-890-7103

Teachers need supplies too!

School will be starting before we know it and we have been super busy at the Teacher Warehouse. The

Teacher Warehouse is collecting items for

teachers. Some of the most popular items requested are:

Post-It Notes

Clear tape for dispensers

Expo Markers

Staplers

Binder Clips

Adult scissors

Colored paper, construction paper, and tag board

Markers

Velcro

Index cards

File folders

(We do not need pens, pencils, or loose-leaf paper or notebooks.)

Remember, these items may be new or gently used. There is a list of what we accept at the church.

These items can be given to Vivian at church, taken to the Warehouse 9-noon on Mondays, or taken to the Henry County Library. We have a collection basket by the office as well.

We appreciate all this church and individuals of this church have donated to the Warehouse!

Thank you,

Vivian Taylor, Director



Calling all Acolytes!

Emma will be holding a short acolyte training on Wednesday, August 16th at 5:30PM (just before the Bash). All children in grades 2-5 are invited to attend. If they've been acolytes before, they do not need to attend unless they want a refresher. Being an acolyte is a great way for kids to feel part of



COMING UP!

Monday, August 14th 5:00PM Pickleball

Wednesday, August 16th 8:30 Women's Bible Study 6 to 8 PM Backyard Bash

> Friday, August 18th 1:00 Friday Fun Day

Prayer Requests

Debbie Sieger Brenda Hunter Melvin Dennis



JAM (Jesus and Me)!

Enrollment has begun for prior JAM participants and open enrollment will begin August 1st. Forms for JAM are available in the church office. The enrollment form can also be found on the church website: www.clintonumc.net/childrens-groups. Don't miss out on the wonderful program, now being offered on either Tuesday OR Wednesday!

Sunday Worship Helpers

Ushers: Duane & Carolyn Harms
Greeters: Ralph & Linda Sites
Donut helpers: Peggy Dameron
Liturgist: Shirley Mincey
Acolytes: LaLa Schilling & Baylor
Jurgensmeyer

Worship Music: Brenda Ford
Tech Team: Greg Hard
Flowers on the Altar: Dave &
Kathy Garnett

CONNECT WITH US!

Clinton United Methodist Church 601 S. 4th Street, Clinton, MO 64735

660-885-5597